
Boundary Commission for England 6 week secondary consultation 

The Boundary Commission for England is holding an independent 
review of all constituency boundaries in England, and invites you to have 
your say on its proposals. Go to bcereviews.org.uk to view the proposed 
new constituencies for your area and share your views before the 
secondary consultation closes on 4 April. You can also speak at a public 
hearing in your region - find your nearest hearing and book your 
attendance at bit.ly/ bcepublichearings. You can also follow 
@BCEReviews to keep updated. 

The 2023 Boundary Review will rebalance the number of electors in 
each constituency, and the number of constituencies in England will 
increase from 533 to 543’*.  

‘* The Commission is required by law to make sure that each 
constituency in England has between 69,724 and 77,062 electors. 
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